Selectmen's Meeting November 28, 1988

Present were Selectmen Olson, Mansfield, Dodge and secretary.

- 6:30 The three Selectmen went on location to see the facilities of of Jay Ranfos, owner of Precision Press. Selectmen felt he has the capabilities to print the Town Report. Thomas Mansfield made motion to use Precision Press this year to print the reports for 1989. Seconded by Theodore Olson and unanimously agreed by all three Selectmen.
- 8:00 Jane Kimball and Christi Glen came in to discuss the Town purchasing a software progam for hazardous material. This program would help in establishing the N.H. Hazardous Materials Incident Emergency Response Plan. This program would fit the needs of individual towns. The Selectmen referred them to meet with John Bunting and John Statt of the fire department.

Selectmen reviewed weekly mail and signed weekly checks. Meeting adjourned 11:00 PM Respectfully submitted Linda L. Sizemore

Ward

750/